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Vote by mail is a critical part of Oregon’s democratic process. It helps citizens 

participate in, easing time constraints and removing the need to stand in line or travel 

to a voting location. It also makes it easier to make informed decisions. Out high 

rates in every election prove this. Our vote by mail system is also at least as secure 

as any in person one, and more secure than many. To;dr: please do not repeal vote 

by mail! 


